
30th August 2022
Dear Parent / Guardian,

On Tuesday 27th September the Third Year Students will participate in a Third Year team
building day in GoQuest Carrickmines. This school tour will provide a unique opportunity for
the students to begin their academic year engaging in a variety of bonding and team building
activities with their class group. As part of the Our Lady’s School Covid Catch-up plan, it is
very important that students are given the opportunity to develop their relationships with their
peers. This will enrich their overall school experience and enhance their support network for
the busy school year ahead.

Permission to participate:
For your daughter to participate, you must fill in the Consent Form on the school app (in
the Consent section). Students will not be able to travel on the day without this consent
form completed.

Cost
€18 payable via Easy Payments - link on the school website: www.olschool.ie . This must
be paid by 23rd September 2022.

Times
Students should be in school for the normal school day, 8.25am - 3.28pm. Classes will
continue as normal when the students are on the premises.

● B3, L3, M3 will depart the school at 9.30am. They will return to school at 12pm.
● C3, P3 will depart the school at 12.30pm. They will return to school at 3.15pm.

What to wear:
● Students must wear their school tracksuit on Tuesday 27th September.

Medical information
Please contact the school office (01-4903241 / admin@olschool.ie) if any medical issue has
arisen since you last updated the school.

We hope this will prove to be an enjoyable and enriching experience for the students.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Rhatigan
Deputy Principal
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